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Heading South   

 
 
If you visited Fort Eustis, VA, you may have ridden in former DOT inspection car T-1, 
which has been purchased by the South Carolina Railroad Museum in Winnsboro, SC. The 
SCRM also purchased the three remaining ex-VRE double-decker coaches stored at Fort 
Lee near Petersburg, VA. Read about it in this High Green! William Grimes photo 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, May 4 at 8 p.m. in the former B&O station in Silver 
Spring, MD, featuring a presentation by Bill Hopkins on the Monongahela Railway. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, June 1 at 8 p.m. in the former B&O station in Silver 
Spring, MD, featuring Marion: The Train Watching Capitol of Ohio. 
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